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Comments: I am concerned that motorized recreation use would be allowed in the RNRA. The forest plan is

difficult to understand about this. Motorized access should only be for administrative use. It would be an

enormous mistake to change that. The noise and damage from motorized recreation would violate the purchase

and intent of the RNA. Having lived in the upped Rattlesnake for over 50 years I have seen the damage and

disruption caused by motorized recreation and it is substantial and creates an overload of administrative efforts to

manage.


